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For Release 1:00 pm 
Date: September 8, 2021 

Racine City & County Continuum of Care Announces Release of  

HUD CoC FY21 Notice of Funding Opportunities (NOFO) 

Informational Meeting September 16, 2021, 2:00-4:00 p.m. 

Racine — Date: September 8, 2021 — The Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) 

released the Fiscal Year 2021 Notice of Funding Opportunities (NOFO) August 18, 2021. These funds are 

allocated through the Racine City & County CoC/ the Homelessness and Housing Alliance of Racine County 

(Racine CoC/Alliance). 

The funding available is $990,155 based on our annual renewal demand, there is $92,697 available 

for a CoC bonus project, and $278,090 available for a DV Bonus. A MANDATORY informational meeting 

will be held via Zoom on Thursday, September 16, 2021, 2:00pm-4:00pm. This funding opportunity is open 

to nonprofit 501(c)(3) organizations or governmental entities within Racine County. Applications will only 

be accepted from new and renewal projects who attend the September 16, 2021, Zoom meeting. Registration 

meeting links and other supporting links are available at https://racinecoc.org/2021-nofo-competition 

The NOFO should be read thoroughly by agencies seeking renewal of existing projects and those 

wishing to apply for funding. The NOFO and helpful resources can be found on the HUD Exchange website. 

https://racinecoc.org/sites/default/files/inline-files/FY-2021-CoC-Application-Detailed-Instructions.pdf;  

View Grant Opportunity https://www.grants.gov/web/grants/view-opportunity.html?oppId=335322  
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Teresa M. Reinders, Racine CoC Director 

262-498-9761 

treinders@haloinc.org 


